
 
 

 
 
 
  

  

 

February 12, 2020 

 

AUTHORIZATION OF NEW TRUST COMPANY IN BRITISH COLUMBIA 

 

The BC Financial Service Authority has authorized Endeavor Trust Corporation to carry on trust business 
in British Columbia under the Financial Institutions Act effective January 29, 2020. 

 

 
   
 
 
 


